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Mr John Carter

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education References Committee

Suite S1.61

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2706

Dear Mr Carter

Please find as another email attachment, the submission of Catholic Education, South Australia, to your committee’s enquiry into the education of gifted and talented children.

It has been a useful and interesting exercise for us to reflect on our experience in this area.  We make a number of recommendations and would be happy to speak to them further.

I thank your committee for the opportunity to respond and wish you well in your deliberations about this important area.

Yours sincerely
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HELEN O’BRIEN
Coordinator, Curriculum and Education Services
Catholic Education, SA

8 March 2001
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